
 

 

January 12, 2021 

 

IHSAA STATE WRESTLING UPDATE: Release to member schools, media 

 

Good afternoon,  

This message is an update and clarification on the 2021 IHSAA State Wrestling Championships.  

Due to COVID-19 related safety and capacity considerations, the IHSAA’s Board of Control will vote to 
determine the schedule and format of the State Traditional Tournament and State Dual Team 
Tournament at their January 21 meeting. The tournaments are currently scheduled for February 17-20 
at Wells Fargo Arena in Des Moines.  

Any tournament updates will be announced with member schools and publicly immediately following 
that board meeting.  

The IHSAA has not yet approved or announced any COVID-19 related changes to wrestling’s 2021 state 
tournaments or postseason. Conflicting information or scheduling should be considered unofficial.  

Further updates on the 2021 IHSAA State Wrestling Championships will be found online through the 
IHSAA home page, News page, Wrestling page, and State Tournament Central page, as well as on IHSAA 
social media accounts on Twitter and Facebook.  

 

https://www.iahsaa.org/
https://www.iahsaa.org/news/
https://www.iahsaa.org/wrestling/
https://www.iahsaa.org/wrestling/state-tournament-central/
https://twitter.com/ihsaa
https://www.facebook.com/ihsaa

